Policy paper: Government response to
OEP’'s report on the implementation of
the water framework directive
requlations and river basin management

planning

Provides an initial response to the OEP’s report on the implementation of the
water framework directive regulations and river basin management planning and
advises Parliament that a further full response will follow.
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